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Get rid of the $25k cap. This specifically makes it so cottage bakers can not economically impact
their families. This is absurd, there should not be an I come cap if you're trying to let Alaskans make
a living. We also need to be able to ship our products, as many other states allow. This will also
help the economy when we can provide for our families from our cottage bakery.


